CONSERVATION DISTRICT

8850 Rixlew Lane, Manassas, VA 20109 Phone: 571.379.7514
www.pwswed.org Fax: 571.379.8305
pwswed@pwswed.org

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PRINCE WILLIAM
SOIL AND WATER CONSERATION DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Friday, November 4, 2022
8850 Rixlew Lane, Manassas, VA 20109

(Zoom virtual option for non-essential staff and citizens)

In-person Attendees:

Jim Gehlsen, Director — Chairman

Tiziana Bottino, Director — Secretary

Thomas Bolles, Director — VCE Representative
Duane Mohr, District Manager

Virtual Zoom Meeting Attendees:
No virtual attendees

Chairman Gehlsen called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m.

Chairman Gehlsen states that he is retracting his request from the October 20, 2022 meeting (draft minutes
attached) for re-appointment as the At-Large Director of the Prince William Soil & Water Conservation
District effective 1/1/23.

Chairman Gehlsen would like to nominate John B. Price for the At-Large Director position effective 1/1/23.
The motion to approve was made by Mr. Bolles with a 2™ by Mrs. Bottino and passed by a 3/0 vote.

The motion to adjourn the meeting at 1:04 p.m. was made by Chairman Gehlsen with a 2™ by Mrs. Bottino
and passed by a 3/0 vote.

Respectfully Submitted: Approved:

A W%M

Duane Mohr, District Manager Thomas Bolles, Birector

—




